
31 January, 2019

To Whom It May Concern,

We are writing in support of our choice to have our health care managed by 
an Advanced Registered Nurse Practitioner, specifically Dr. Karen Roberts, 
ARNP.  John and I prefer our visits with Karen over regular MD visits for 
many reasons, not the least of which are her caring demeanor and practical 
and wholistic approach to our health care.  Karen schedules her time to be 
able to really assess our needs and listen to our concerns.  She never orders 
unnecessary testing and includes each of us in choosing the correct treatment 
for our problems.  Given the choice, we prefer to access Karen for any 
health concerns that arise, knowing she will not hesitate to collaborate with 
other specialists or physicians should the need become apparent.

We sincerely hope we will be given this basic choice when it comes to 
deciding which practitioner to see at the medical clinic of Internal Medicine 
Group.

Thank you,

Shannon and John Musgrave


